
 
This policy will be reviewed in autumn 2024 through process of consultation with the 
governing body.  

 
 

School uniform plays a key role in providing a sense of belonging and identity. It 
promotes the ethos of our school and sets the appropriate tone for the high quality of 
education we aim to provide. 
 
Our uniform gives children and their families choice. We recognise the need for it to 
be affordable and not be a barrier to attendance. 
 
Uniform options are as follows:  
 
Sweatshirt / jumper or cardigan: Navy blue or red - branded with the school emblem 
or plain.  
 
Polo shirt: White or pale blue – branded with the school emblem or plain. 
 
Trousers / shorts / skirt or pinafore dress: Dark grey or navy blue. Children may wear 
jogging bottoms if they find these more comfortable. 
 
In the summer term a blue or red gingham dress may be worn.  
 
Footwear: Dark coloured trainers. This is so they are ready for activity at any point 
during the school day.  
 
PE: School will provide each child with a PE kit that stays in school. Children may be 
asked to bring a tracksuit or jogging bottoms and top to school for outdoor activity 
during the colder months or when travelling to off-site sporting events.  
 
Please make sure all items of uniform are clearly labelled or marked with your child’s 
name. 
 
We have a selection of second-hand uniform in school – please ask. 
 
Hair: We ask that hair styles are smart, not extreme and that long hair is tied back. 
 
Jewellery: Children are allowed to wear a watch and one pair of small stud earrings, 
If ears must be pierced it should be done at the start of the summer holidays, so that 
they can be easily removed when school restarts. However, if ears are newly pierced 
they should be replaced with silicone, rubber backed retainer studs. Staff are not 
permitted to remove earrings so children must be able to undertake this themselves. 
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No other jewellery or valuable personal items (including mobile phones or tablets) 
are allowed in school. These are better left at home as we cannot guarantee they will 
be safe in school. 
 


